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Recruitment News 

351 patients recruited 

In total 6 patients were recruited in August, from 6 
different sites.  

Congratulations to Miles, Belinda and the team at 
Edinburgh Royal Infirmary who recruited the 
momentous 350th patient.   

Congratulations to Dwayne, Judith and the team at 
Pinderfields Hospital in Wakefield who have recruited 
their first patient in a year and a half. It is a real 
achievement to get recruitment back up and running 
after a delay, and it is very much appreciated.  

Barts, Bournemouth, Golden Jubilee and St Thomas’ 
all recruited a patient, which continues a successful 
2017 for those sites. 

We will be sending a thank you gift to all six sites that 
recruited a patient in August. 

Contact Details  

Website: http://revived.LSHTM.ac.uk             Tel: +44 (0)20 7927 2665            Fax: +44 (0)20 7927 2189 

    Email: revived@LSHTM.ac.uk  /  richard.evans@LSHTM.ac.uk 

New sites 

News 

Welcome to the September edition of the REVIVED newsletter. Hopefully you have all had an enjoyable 
and relaxing summer.  

REVIVED passed a huge milestone this month with the 350th patient randomised, which means we are 
halfway to the planned target of 700. This comes almost four years to the day after the first patient was 
recruited into the trial. REVIVED has come a long way since then, the recruitment rate has steadily risen 
and we are now well on track to complete recruitment in time.  

With two and a half years left of recruitment there is plenty of chance for all sites to make a meaningful 
contribution, so please get in touch if you would like to discuss how to optimise REVIVED at your site, 
we will be very happy to help. Please get in touch via the contact details at the bottom of the page. 

A site initiation is pencilled in for Derriford 
Hospital in Plymouth, this will be the 35th site 
opened for REVIVED. 

With the cost extension secured we plan to 
open at least five additional sites in the 
coming months.  

There has been interest from Ninewells 
Hospital in Dundee, Blackpool Victoria 
Hospital, Bristol Royal Infirmary, 
Wythenshawe Hospital in Manchester, Royal 
Berkshire Hospital in Reading and St George’s 
Hospital in London.  

We are interested in opening further sites so 
if you have any ideas please get in touch with 
the REVIVED CTU via the contact details 
below.  
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